



Dear {{FirstName or "Friend of Cats Aren't Trophies"}},

We are in the final days of collecting signatures to protect Colorado's mountain lions, bobcats, and lynx from cruel and inhumane trophy hunting and trapping.

We are turning in our signatures to the Secretary of State *July 3*. We will take signatures right up to the noon submission deadline on July 3, but if you have petitions in hand on July 1, we want them delivered by that date.

To succeed by our rapidly approaching deadline, we need to collect 10,000 signatures this weekend and that same number next weekend from our CATs collectors.

But we are in luck, because this weekend is THE premier signature gathering event of the year: DENVER PRIDE!

500,000 people are expected to attend, with 80% being from Colorado. We need all CATs on deck to collect signatures with a crowd that we anticipate will be very favorable to our goals to stop inhumane, unsporting killing of animals for their heads and their fur.

Volunteer alongside our team at festivities like the 5K and the parade. We need you to click the link below NOW.

Volunteer at Denver Pride HERE!

Can you imagine if you do not click the link to volunteer and we come up 50 or 100 signatures short? That doesn't have to happen. Sign up and join us!

A big turnout this weekend is essential to our success.

Please, we need your help.

Volunteer at Denver Pride HEREI



Sincerely,
Samantha Miller
Cats Aren't Trophies, Campaign Manager

VOLUNTEER

DONATE





{{Disclaimer}}
PO Box 1781, Grand Lake, CO 80447
(Unsubscribing is not supported in previews)

Paid for by CATs (Cats Aren't Trophies). Registered Agent: Mark Surls.